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MOUNT LAUREL TOWNSHIP COUNCIL INTRODUCES BUDGET WITH ZERO 

MUNICIPAL TAX INCREASE 

 

Mount Laurel, NJ --- The Mount Laurel Township Council has introduced a budget for Fiscal 

Year 2022 with a zero municipal tax increase.  

Township Council and management have worked diligently to make sure there are no cuts to 

public services as residents continue to recover from the pandemic. This is the third consecutive 

year that there has been a zero tax increase to Mount Laurel residents.  

“Township Council and management are proud to introduce a budget with no municipal tax 

increase or cuts to services.” Stated Mayor Pritchett. “The cost of living has risen as we continue 

to navigate the challenges of the COVID-19 pandemic, so Township Council is delighted to be 

able to give a zero tax increase.” 

The budget includes valuable services and amenities such as police and animal control services, 

EMS, free events to residents and families, trash pickup, snow plowing, road improvements, and 

other services that improve resident’s quality of life.  

The budget’s public hearing and presentation will be at the Township Council meeting on 

Monday April 4th, 2022. The meeting will be at 7:00 PM at the Township Municipal building 

located at 100 Mount Laurel Road.  
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